
PUBLIC NOTICE
The Taney County Commission on behalf of the Taney 

County Sheriff’s Office is seeking federal funding by applying for 
the Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant FY2015 
Local Solicitation from the U.S. Department of Justice, Office of 
Justice Programs' (OJP) Bureau of Justice Assistance.

• No local funds are required to obtain this federal 
funding.

Citizens and neighborhood or community organizations are 
encouraged to comment on this application. To comment contact 
Linda Edwards by phone at 546-7250 or by email at 
LindaE@co.taney.mo.us.
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